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December 10, 1930,

Major George P. Ahern,
The Cortland,
Washington D.C.

Dear Ma for Ahern:

Thanks for your kind letter. I shill be happy to

see your book when it appears.

My life of Sitting Bull is slowly groring. I have so

much material I have a hard time collating and arrerging An! propor

-tioning it. But it is a great subject. I hope to finish it in L1arch

at latest, and to see it in print in the autumn.

I have not had tine to do anything with the other

project for Ind an schools.`

You very cordially,
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